From: Shawn Harris <shawn_harris47@yahoo.com>
Date: Sun, Jan 12, 2025 at 9:56 PM

Subject: Public Comment Regarding Pahvant GWMP
To: <waterrights@utah.gov>

I am writing in regards of the Pahvant Valley groundwater management plan. Water is a
precious resource that needs to be regarded as such. As the state moves forward with its plans
| hope and encourage that they council with the water users to best meet the goals to preserve
this natural resource. | often feel that the agriculture industry is made out to be the bad guy with
our natural resources. In reality most individuals in agriculture strive and pride themselves on
their heritage and legacy with using these natural resources ability to be a sustainable way of
life. Instead of extreme, across the board cuts please include these great people to collaborate
on ways to look for solutions in adopting improved and sustainable solutions for the community
and its members’ livelihoods.

Sincerely

Shawn Harris



